BAIS Program Written Report

Nov. 13, 2009 Meeting
Laurie Walsh reporting

1.  Dale Griffith is a new addition to the BAIS committee beginning this fall and we are glad to have Pete Bagley back in the fold.

2.  As of this semester, BAIS has a total of 65 active students.

Resource Management:  21

Social Science:  44

3.  BAIS is currently working on a student conduct/academic honesty policy in conjunction with the social science and science departments to deal with incidents of cheating, plagiarism, and student misconduct.  Thanks to the education and nursing departments for templates on that.
4.  BAIS is about to launch an upper division course syllabi review to ensure courses are meeting program needs in accordance with the goals of the BAIS strategic plan.  This review will apply to core components of the program.
5.  Tracy Shane has been a recruiting master for resource management and has brought many new students into that program.  
6.  Doug Hogan has been working with resource management students on grant proposals submitted to the National Science Foundation involving the study of pika populations and climate change. 

That’s it for now!

